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Week at a glance: 

Celebrating Student Learning: 

Contagious illnesses: If your child is sick, please keep them 
home so that they can get better and not spread illness to others. 

If their symptoms persist, please consult a doctor and if the doctor 
prescribes antibiotics, please keep your child home for at least 24 
hours and until they are symptom free. 

At school, we will continue to encourage children to wash their 
hands regularly. If a child has cold and flu symptoms at school, we 
will call home and ask that they be picked up.  

We appreciate your help in keeping Larson a safe and healthy 
place to learn and work. 

Professional Day: Friday, Feb. 16th, classes not in session 

Happy Lunar New Year: Saturday, February 10th is Chinese 
Lunar New Year. Gung Hay Fat Choy everyone! 

Orcas:  Our goal of reinforcing positive behaviour has been 
going well. All staff have been looking to reinforce and reward this 
behaviour by handing our Orca slips. Keep up the great work Or-
cas! 

Salmon Welcoming: On Thursday, February 1, 
Dallas Gus, from the Squamish Nation, lead the 
entire school in a salmon welcoming ceremony for 
the salmon eggs. Students participated in cedar 
brushing of the tank to provide good wishes. 

Information & Updates: 

Mon Link Challenge Gr. 4/5 12:25-12:55pm 

Boys Triple Ball Game 3:30-4:20pm  @  

Andre Piolat School 

Grade 7 Argyle Tour 

 

Tue Girls Triple Ball Game 3:30-4:20pm @    

Larson School  

Wed Homework Club 8:15-8:45am Library 

Valentines Day  

Thu  

Fri Professional Day: Students not in attendance 

I throw kindness like confetti. 

Adam’s Apples Foundation - Larson students are eating apples 
up in bushels! Larson is very grateful to this Foundation for their 
generous weekly donation.  



Message from PALS: 

SUGAR SHACK RETURNS TO LARSON!    

PARENT HELP NEEDED! 

Wednesday, Feb 28th to Friday, March 1st 
A fun way for students to celebrate and learn about Quebec! 
We need more volunteers! Please see link below! 
 
Sugar Shack Volunteer Sign Up Sheet 
 

Highlighted positions still need to be filled. 
Looking for 10 more volunteers to make crepes at home. 
Please add your email address so we can contact you. 

 
Activities: 

Maple Man: A bilingual presentation on how maple syrup is made 
Maple syrup taffy tasting. 
Traditional Dance with Mme. Whyte 
Crepe breakfast 

 
 

TWO RIVERS MEATS FUNDRAISER!    

15% DONATED BACK TO PALS! 

Take advantage of these great offers! 
Start preparing for Bar-BQ season now. 

Bar-BQ Box 
Butcher’s Mix Box 
Natural Beef Burger Box 
Easy Meals Box 
Fraser Valley Bacon Box 
Natural Ground Beef Box 
Specialty Chicken Thighs 
Specialty Chicken Breasts 
 

Click here to order: Two Rivers Meats 
 
Order between Monday, Feb 5th and Sunday, March 17th  
Pick up April 1-5 at Two Rivers Meats store in North Van. (Reminder email will be sent 

out.) 
 
15% of your purchase will be donated back to PALS. 
 
Thank you for your support! 

Division  F06 (Mme Cynthia) Division  F08 (Mme McCurrach/Arnold) 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/163WL_dkVS0dNuUkHvsm_qkJj0RnpA5EGMB1YXDQZqT8/edit?usp=drive_link
https://tworiversmeats.ca/wordpress/fundraiser/le/

